

Hackleton CEVA Primary School 'Inspiring learning for life'

6th November 2020

Our Christian value for this term - Faith
Faith and hope in God, yourself and each other

Dear Parents.

Welcome back to the start of the second term. We have a new member of staff who has joined the team - Miss Mawdsley, who will be working in Reception.

As next Friday is Children in Need, we will be having a 'crazy socks' day. Children should come to school in their school uniform but maybe wear odd socks or even decorate some socks to wear for the day. We will have collection buckets in the playground for anyone who would like to make a donation for Children in Need.

Attendance for the first term was 98% overall with 32 recorded lates. Individual class information is detailed below and it is disappointing to see the high level of late attendances recorded for Class 6 when compared to others.

Class	Attendance %	Lates
R	98.8	2
1	97.7	1
2	97.7	3
3	98.4	6
4	98.7	1
5	97.8	1
6	97.6	18

Learning Behaviours

Annabelle Parker Persevering and working so hard with her reading.

Euan Farquharson Really persevering to make his handwriting the best it can be.

Amelia Noble Persevering when she found her maths work tricky.

Daisy Austin-Taylor Concentrating so well in every lesson this week.

Nora Bodily Concentrating to complete some great answers using her

inference skills in reading comprehension.

Mason Brown Persevering and working hard with his reading.

Eva Wagland Concentrating well and challenging herself with the extension

tasks, especially in maths.

Lilly-Rose Dibben Working independently to complete some challenging word

problems in maths.

Millie Wilson Challenged herself to come up with impressive vocabulary ideas in

her Macbeth planning.

Henry England Showed great concentration with his work on simplifying

fractions.

Daisy Parris and Tyneese Masosonore - working together to create and present a detailed and comprehensive weather forecast.

Awards and Certificates

Theo Cook Gymnastics certificate

Henry England Saints rugby camp certificate

James Utteridge Swimming certificate

Monday	2.30pm – 3.00pm Strings
Tuesday	
Wednesday	1.50pm – 2.20pm Woodwind
Thursday	
Friday	9.00am – Guitar Lessons

Safeguarding and Online-Safety

If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding or child protection (including online-safety) please contact the designated safeguarding leads within school: Andrea Revens, Sally Bird and Jo Nicklin.

For advice about safeguarding and online-safety, please visit the following sites: http://www.northamptonshirescb.org.uk/
https://ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/

Kind regards

Andrea Revens